From: Foundation St George Primary School foundation.st.george.p@bristol-schools.uk §®

Subject: Workshop feedback
Date: 17 July 2015 08:13
To: judith@gyroscopic.org

Dear Judith

Thank you so much for inviting our reception children to come to the 'Holding Out For
Rain' workshop. The gentle clam atmosphere that was created and the skill of the
storytellers/performers to adapt to the children, enabled the children to respond freely
from an instinctive and emotional level. It was an unique opportunity for spiritual
development, something that is so important in our busy modern world. As a teacher |
believe we need to give children regular opportunities for calmness, reflection and
inner expression; | plan for quiet time every day but watching the children's reaction to
the music and movement has given me food for thought about giving our quiet times
more focus and value.

Many thanks again for this lovely experience.
Best wishes
Penny

Penny Taylor

EYFS Leader & Student & Family Support Lead
St George CE VC Primary School

Queen's Parade,

Brandon Hill, Bristol BS1 5XJ

0117 3772480
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